\ NATIONAL COMMITTEE

1 July 1974

Mr. Lloyd Rigler

The Adolph Foundation

1800 West Magnolis

Burbank, California 51503

vear Mr,.Rigler;

I trust that you have now had an opportunity
to read the material which was submitted last January to Or. Elias
of your Foundation on behalf of this Committee and the proposed
sexual Law Repontar.

1 cannot help feeling that it is unfortunate
that you were not apprised socner of gur pruposal -- which Dr. Elias
described at the time es "the best proposal that the Foundeation had
ever rsceived." It is my hope that I way hear from you in this
regarxd.

As 1 indicated to you ovex the telephone when
1 spoke with ycu, the Reporter has beesn planned as a joint project of
this Committee and the Amarican Civil Liberties Union. The actual
printingy publishing, and distribution will be done by the Playboy
Foundation, whose attorney, Mrp. Burton Joseph, was involved in some of
the preliminary planning. I might add that Mr. Stanley Fleishman, the
Los Angeles attorney, will be on the Reportex's Board of Directors.
I should be only too glad to answer any questionSyou may have regar=
ding the project.

I look forward to hesring from you.
Very sincerely yours,
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Axthur C. War
Co=Chairman




